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January 10, 2025 
 

Via Ariba internet posting 
(2 Pages) 

 
  ADDENDUM No. 3 

REQUEST FOR TENDER ARIBA Doc4913427082 
CLOSING DATE:  12:00 NOON (LOCAL TIME), January 24, 2025 

 
For: The Union Station Third Floor Security Offices Renovations, Located at 65 Front 

Street West, Toronto   
 

Please refer to the above Tender Call document in your possession and be advised of the 
following information: 
 
1. REVISIONS 
 
The City has extended the closing date for this solicitation to January 24, 2025. The Question 
period has been closed. 
 
2. QUESTIONS 
 
Q1 – Are we allowed to use the elevator to move the materials to the workplace? If yes, what 
would be the hours of it? 
 
A1 – It is strongly discouraged as it is very old and is frequently used by office staff. We can’t 
afford to have this elevator down, as the likelihood of something going wrong is very high. A 
Work Plan for deliveries will be reviewed on a case-by-case scenario and consideration will be 
made for overnight hours between 1 am – 5 am and type of materials and equipment. 
 
Q2 – What is the timeline on this project, schedule and working hours ? 
 
A2 – - Timeline: Anticipated duration is about 6-8 months.  
- Working Hours: Daytime hours. Except: 
                        - West Side: Room 3-C009 work to be coordinated as meetings are occasionally 
held in this space. 
- West Side: Room 3-C001 (Security Operations Centre) and 3-C004 (Server room); work is to 
be done at night between the hours of 1 am – 5 am. Work Plans can be submitted for review if 
any work needs to be considered outside of those specified hours. All equipment/services within 
the area should be protected as the space will be occupied. Any disruption to existing services 
will require Work Plans showing temporary provisions. All existing building services must be 
kept operational at all times. 
 
Please continue to monitor this procurement as further extensions or possible cancellation may 
occur.  Please see www.toronto.ca/covid19  for more information on the City's response.  
Should you have any questions regarding this addendum send via the event message board or 
contact Max Parker by email at Max.Parker@toronto.ca. 
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Bidders must acknowledge receipt of all addenda on the space provided on the submission form 
as per the Process Terms and Conditions, Part 1.7 - Addenda, of the RFT document.  All other 
aspects of the RFT remain the same. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Theodoros Maicantis, Supervisor 
Purchasing & Materials Management Division 


